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PENANG BAR COMMITTEE 

 
Circular 17/21                                                             21 July 2021 

 
To Members and Pupils-In-Chambers of the Penang Bar, 
 

Update No 2: Covid-19 Vaccine Delivery Initiative by Bar Council 
 

References are made to our previous Circular 15/21 and Circular 16/21. 
 
Members and Pupils are requested to take note that a total of 481 Penang lawyers and Pupils registered 
for the Bar Council’s Covid-19 Vaccine Delivery Initiative in 3 separate batches, the breakdown of which 
is as follows: - 

 First batch -125  

 Second batch - 314  

 Third batch - 42  
 

The Kuala Lumpur Bar Committee (as the National Coordinator of the Bar Council’s Vaccine Delivery 
Initiative) has submitted the above name lists to the Ministry of Science, Technology and Innovation 
(“MOSTI”) as follows: - 

 First batch of names was submitted on 24 June 2021 

 Second batch of names was submitted on 9 July 2021 

 Third batch of names was submitted on 17 July 2021  
 

Those who have registered would have received e-mail updates from the KLBC on the above and related 
matters. 
 
The Penang Bar Committee has concurrently submitted the said name lists to the Pengarah Kesihatan 
Negeri Pulau Pinang for prioritisation of vaccination. 
 
We have been informed that some of those individuals who registered in the First batch have received 
their vaccination appointments through the MySejahtera app.  
 
Members and Pupils are to take note and be mindful of the following: - 

1. Do not delete any previous registration and/or vaccination appointments that you may have 
received via the MySejahtera app as this can cause your name to be removed from the list by the 
Pusat Pemberian Vaksin (PPV). 

2. Anyone who has been advised by their respective Doctors and/or Specialists to only take a 
specific type of vaccine due to any pre-existing medical conditions are advised to go to Hospital 
Pulau Pinang (HPP) and register for the specific vaccine there. The affected Members and Pupils 
would be required by HPP to provide the relevant medical and/or specialist reports with a written 
recommendation for a specific vaccine by their respective Doctor and/or Specialist. 

We would like to request that Members and Pupils who have yet to receive their appointments to fill up 
this Google Form to facilitate our follow-up with the relevant Authorities. 
 
In the meantime, we are continuing to liaise with the National Coordinator on this matter and Members 
and Pupils will be updated should there be any further developments. 

 
Ravi Chandran  
Chairman 

https://penangbar.org/wp-content/uploads/2021/06/circular-2021-15.pdf
https://penangbar.org/?p=10157
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfBQJ8bVJ3SajLscpXH20BTs-cAwcF8NVTB7ID5VmgVCTN1GA/viewform

